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AIA NORTH CHAMPIONSHIPS UNIT INFORMATION FORM:
AIA North Units please fill out the form below by WED, MARCH 15th to allow us to prepare for your Championships experience!  Please fill out a different form for each unit competing. (i.e. If you have a JV/Varsity or Percussion/Colorguard unit you will need to complete this form multiple times - once for EACH UNIT.)
https://goo.gl/forms/dAu9CThdow2pF9Fz1

CHAMPIONSHIPS COMMITTEE NORTH:
Interested in serving on the AIA North Championships Committee?  We need your help and input to make sure that Championships runs smoothly!  Send an email to Carly Philp at carly.philp@atlanticindoor.org and Nancy Ro at nancy.ro@atlanticindoor.org  to let us know you are interested in helping!

AIA CHAMPIONSHIPS INFO:

The Championships locations for the North are:

PERCUSSION								COLOR GUARD
Potomac High School							South County High School
3401 Panther Pride Drive						8501 Silverbrook Road
Dumfries, VA 22026							Lorton, VA  22079

COLOR GUARD DIRECTORS OF THE NORTH….PLEASE NOTE:

Due to the number of units registered for the color guard location and the fact that we are a single day championships event, there will only be one run for all guard units.  We understand in the past the CGSRA1 and 2 classes would have a prelims and finals, but the mere size and limited school use has caused us to eliminate the prelims.  We apologize for any inconvenience but hope you understand.

Championships location in the South is:

Dorton Arena
1025 Blue Ridge
Raleigh, NC  27607

Championships draw information can be found at the link below:

http://atlanticindoor.org/circuit-championships/

Schedules are in the works and will be posted soon.

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE:

AIA is looking for some volunteers to be a part of this year’s scholarship committee.  What do you have to do?  Read scholarship entries and assist with making the selection for the scholarship winners.

If you would like to take part in this worthwhile effort, please reach out to Antares Leask (North) at Antares.leask@atlanticindoor.org or Laurie Cuffney (South) at laurie.cuffney@atlanticindoor.org 


HALL OF HONOR NOMINEES:

Atlantic Indoor Association (AIA) has established a Hall of Honor (HOH) to recognize individuals who have made a significant and lasting impact on the Atlantic Indoor Association. This honor is generally awarded each year.

Who can make nominations?

All registered percussion and color guard units are eligible to nominate an individual to the AIA HOH.

How may nominations can be submitted?

Each unit or individual may only submit one (1) nomination nominate one person.

Who should be nominated for induction into the HOH?

The HOH nominee should be an individual who has made significant contributions to AIA and pageantry activity through artistic support, administrative leadership, direction or guidance. 

What information is needed on the submittal?

Each submittal shall include the following: Name, Contact Info, and a brief write-up bio explaining why the candidate should be considered for the HOH. Past write-ups can be reviewed on the AIA website as suitable examples for content and format. Please keep submittals to 1 typed page. 

Where do I send the completed nomination?

All nomination letters shall be forwarded to the AIA Chief Judge - Doug Casteen at casteend@aol.com

What is the deadline for nominations?

All nomination forms must be received no later than March 15th.

What committee decides who is inducted into the HOH?

A review of the submitted nominations and HOH selections are made by the by the AIA Board of Directors and current AIA Hall of Honor members.

When will the HOH inductees be recognized?

AIA will recognize the HOH inductees at the AIA Championships and the inductees will also be recognized on the AIA web page under the Hall of Honor page on the site. 

BIG PUSH TO THE END:

Please register for The Big Push to the End! on Mar 16, 2017 9:00 PM EDT at: 

attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3916903902461059073 

Join Dale Powers, Karl Lowe, Rick Subel and John Leonard as they host a short presentation followed by a question and answer session about concerns you may have has you push through to the end of the season. 

Subjects covered will include: 
• Power Regional Approaches and Concerns 
• Preparing for Circuit Championships 
• Creating Momentum going in to Dayton 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 

Read more: wgicircuitpartners.proboards.com/thread/144/color-guard-webinar-big-push#ixzz4aYw3Bk79

[bookmark: _GoBack]AIA SOCIAL MEDIA – Make sure to follow us on Instagram (@atlanticindoor), Twitter (@AIAwinterguard & @AIApercussion), and Facebook at the "Atlantic Indoor Association Official Facebook Group" throughout the season!  Use #aia2017 and your group may be featured in one of our member spotlights or news features!

CONTACT US!! – As always, we are here to help!  If you have questions during the season, please feel free to contact us so we can help get you answers!  Our emails can be found at   http://atlanticindoor.org/leadership-and-staff/ and there is always an EBOD member available at each competition if you need to talk to us in person.



